ANNOUNCEMENT
Temporary Closure of Consular Section

With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s Announcement dated
11 February 2021 regarding the resumption of normal working hours of the
Consular Section, the Embassy wishes to announce that, to comply with the
Austrian Government’s latest lockdown measures for Vienna during 1-11 April
2021, the Royal Thai Embassy will be temporarily closed from Thursday,
1 April 2021 until Friday, 9 April 2021. Normal consular_services will
resume on Monday, 12 April 2021. Kindly note that Friday, 2 April; Monday,
5 April; and Tuesday, 6 April 2021 are the Embassy’s official holidays.

During the said temporary closure, Thai and non-Thai nationals can
apply for the Certificate of Entry (COE) online via coethailand.mfa.go.th, and
make online booking for consular services via rtevienna.setmore.com.
For further information on consular services, please visit the Embassy’s website
(www.thaiembassy.at). Consular inquiries should be directed to the following
contact details during the Embassy’s working hours:

Information Email Telephone

+43 664 9944 5916
consular@thaiembassy.at +43 664 9944 5918

09.00-12.00 hrs.
& 14.00-17.00 hrs.

coe(@thaiembassy.at (Only on working days:
1, 7,8 & 9 April 2021)

General information
(visa, legalisation, etc.)

Entry to Thailand &
COE Application

Those with existing appointments during 1-9 April 2021 will be
contacted by the Embassy directly by 31 March 2021 for appointment
re-scheduling. If not, please kindly call the Embassy via the above telephone
numbers.




